	[image: ]
	For Immediate Release:
	Contact: Neal A. Patel/Michawn Rich

	June 23, 2015
	202-224-6244



Heller Urges NHTSA to Expand Efforts to Remove Unsafe Cars From the Road 
Underscores importance of youth awareness in automotive recalls

(Washington, DC) – At today’s Senate Committee on Commerce, Science, & Transportation hearing titled, “Update on the Recalls of Defective Takata Air Bags and NHTSA’s Vehicle Safety Efforts,” U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) pressed National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) Administrator Mark Rosekind to implement more aggressive efforts to ensure recalled automotive equipment is replaced.  During the hearing, Heller emphasized the need for NHTSA to employ a strategy focused on informing young drivers about automotive vehicle recalls.  Additionally, he underscored the importance of sharing data with independent automotive service providers. You can click HERE or below to watch the video. 
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Background: 
As a member of the Senate Committee on Commerce, Science, & Transportation, Senator Heller has been highly involved in automotive safety and recall issues. 

Click the following link to watch a past hearing regarding the Takata Air Bag recalls:

· November 20, 2014: Hearing on Airbag Defects and the Vehicle Recall Process 

Last Congress, as the top Republican on the Subcommittee on Consumer Protection, Product Safety, Insurance, and Data Security, Heller helped lead the Commerce Committee’s efforts regarding the General Motors (GM) recall of defective ignition switches:

· April 2, 2014: Hearing on GM Recall and NHTSA Investigation Process
· Click here to read a follow up letter Senator Heller wrote to Chief Executive Officer and President of Delphi Automotive, Rodney O’Neal, regarding additional information about the role Delphi played in the General Motors (GM) recall of defective ignition switches.
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